
  
   

 

25 April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 11 Leavers Barbecue and Photograph 
 
Barbecue 
On the afternoon of Friday 10 May, there will be a Year 11 barbeque, followed by a 
celebration of their time in Middle School with arranged games and activities. Tickets are now 
on sale at a cost of £4.20 per student, available via the cashless catering system.  This will 
include a burger (vegetarian alternative available), crisps, ice cream and a drink.  Boys 
should contact our Catering Manager, Mrs Terry Harkness, if they have any special dietary 
requirements. 
 
Photographs 
Academy Portraits took Year 11 individual and whole group photographs before the 
holiday and the proofs for this will be given to your son today. You will be able to order 
prints online or by returning your order form to school. The deadline for online orders is 
Tuesday 14 May. If you wish to make your order via School, the completed order forms 
need to be in Reception by Friday 3 May. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 
 


